
Letters to the Editor

RCMP QUARTERLY4

1989 ARIZONA VETERANS' REUNION 
Members of the RCMP Veterans' Associ­
ation in Arizona will hold their annual 
reunion at Mesa, Arizona, on February 16, 
1989. Forty-two former members and

one serving member attended the 1988 
reunion last February.

Anyone interested in attending the 1989 
reunion would be most welcome. For 
information, please contact T. Ivan 
Douglas at: 453 Heather Crescent, 
Thunder Bay, Ontario P7E 5L1, phone 
(807) 475-0506 (during the summer 
months), or space 345-4065 E. University 
Dr., Mesa, Az. 85205 U.S.A., phone (602) 
832-6628 (during the winter months). So, 
all you retired RCMP "snow birds" out 
there, keep the third Thursday in 
February (TTF) open to meet in Mesa.

MARINE DIVISION will be holding their 
reunion at the Nova Scotian Hotel, 
Halifax, Nova Scotia, September 15-17, 
1989. For further information please con­
tact: Mr. Earl Walker, 1008 Garden Court, 
New Minas, Nova Scotia B4H 3L4. 
Phone: (902) 678-4706.

FRENCH CONNECTION CENTENNIAL RIFLE

Dear Editor: Dear Editor:

I would like to correspond with members In 1973, a limited edition rifle was offered
who would be interested in trading for sale to members of the Force. I was
patches, badges and other police items, a member of the Force at that time,
Bernard Obringer however, but did not purchase a rifle;
1 —he de la calaire Could any member having the 1973
57200 Sarregue mines RCMP Centennial Rifle for sale contact:

France
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